
Bilsdale School Newsletter Friday 24th April 2020 

I hope you are all continuing to enjoy the beautiful weather. It has been lovely to see some 

of the learning you have been doing this week. Thank you to Ben and Charlie who have been 

the first to send some written contributions for the newsletter.  

It has been lovely to see so many of you starting to use Tapestry to upload some pictures of 

your learning. Amos has been working hard to do his Collins English and completed some 

excellent SPAG. 

Louie and Ruby have completed some very creative ways to show what they have been 

learning about the layers of the earth. 

   

 

Alfie and Charlie already explored this in their home learning a few weeks ago. 

Look, how carefully all of them have they have illustrated or represented each layer. 

 
 



  

 

 

 

 

Charlie wrote all about his new puppy. 

 

 

           Book Review by Ben 

Ben would love to recommend the book, ‘Slime’ by David Walliams. 

His Grandparents bought him it for Easter and he has enjoyed 

reading this. This is what he said: ‘It’s about a boy who is in a 

wheelchair. He has a naughty sister who was going to prank him by 

putting lots of mud in his bath on his birthday. The thing is, he finds 

out and does it to her instead. It created a blob called, ‘Slime’ that 

could turn into anything that he wanted - it could even talk!’ 

Apparently, he would recommend this book to Amos because it is 

funny and Amos is funny and likes funny things. He would rate it 

10/10! 
 

Max sent a lovely picture of the window he painted. 

Charlie has also been very busy finding out 

about boats and being a pirate.  

Keep working hard and I look forward to 

what we can include in next week’s 

newsletter. 

Mrs Grundmann 


